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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Dear all members, 

 

It is very likely that restrictions on golf (MCO) will end on Feb 4th 2021 and the 

club is expected to resume operations (CMCO) starting from Feb 5th 2021. 

Therefore, SIGC will start opening counters and telephone lines to accept golf 

bookings according to rulings that have been practiced over the past CMCO 

period. 

 

2. GOLF BOOKING 

Members are encouraged to call or whats app to make a booking.(walk-in would 

not be allowed at this moment) 

 

i. Weekdays/Weekends, members may only book slots within 6 days period. 

Booking for 5th Feb 2021 - open on 30th Jan 2021 @ 0700am till 1300pm 

 

ii. TWIN SHARING BUGGIES IS ALLOWED AS WE HAVE INSTALLED PLASTIC 

SEPARATORS.  

MAX FLIGHT: 

- 25 flights each in the morning and afternoon (total 50 flights) will be available 

for booking. 


